For Immediate Release
One Stop Medical Center Receives Renewal of Accreditation
from the Institute of Medical Quality (IMQ)

Summary: One Stop Medical Center in Twin Cities recently received the prestigious 3-year IMQ renewal
certification for their high quality ambulatory surgical facility.

Minneapolis, MN (September 2014) — One Stop Medical Center recently received an updated renewal
accreditation by the Institute for Medical Quality (IMQ) that assures their patients are receiving the
highest level of care. 3-year accreditation is the longest term that an ambulatory surgical facility can get
from IMQ.

“It’s an honor to be recognized as a top-quality surgical facility. We are extremely pleased to have

received a renewal of IMQ accreditation,” said Dr. Steven Shu, owner and surgeon of One Stop Medical
Center. “We work extremely hard to uphold the highest standards of patient care. For our patients, this
serves as validation for out rigorous standards of safety, professionalism and quality care by our clinic.”

The Institute for Medical Quality certification is a complicated, lengthy process that serves to ensure all
accredited surgery centers and operating rooms are providing high quality, safe surgical care. The IMQ
Ambulatory Care Review Program includes a rigorous review of the facility’s clinical staff credentials,
patient medical record-keeping practices, calibration, and maintenance of medical equipment and other
safety measures. Facilities are also evaluated on-site by physician peers before a final decision is
rendered by the IMQ Ambulatory Care Review Committee.

“We all strive to make sure our medical and cosmetic patients are receiving the best care possible in our
clinic. From a warm, welcoming environment to our bedside manner to the innovative surgical
procedures we provide, One Stop Medical Center/Shu Cosmetic Surgery has it all,” said Dr. Steven Shu.

About Dr. Shu and One Stop Medical Center/Shu Cosmetic Surgery

Steven Shu, MD, MBA, is a board certified laser surgeon and an expert in office procedures and surgeries
in Minnesota. He has adopted many advanced office surgery techniques to achieve ideal results with
utmost efficiency and safety. One Stop Medical Center offer a full line of cosmetic surgeries and medical
office procedure services. All surgical procedures with sedation are performed in our accredited private
surgical center in Edina, Minnesota. For more information on One Stop Medical Center/Shu Cosmetic
Surgery, please visit the center's websites at http://www.procedureclinic.com.
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